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On April 27th, the ASLO Board 2017-2018 spent an evening together having fun and
reminiscing about their hard work. After a year of working together, the ASLO Board 2017-2018
will have their final meeting on May 5th. They will conclude this meeting by welcoming the new
ASLO Board for the 2018-2019 school year. The new board members are Rebekah Thompson,
Noah Hancock, Ben Fitzgerald, Emily Toombs, Tiara Cochran, Luke Akridge, Chelsea
Denhard, Becca Hargis, Regan Sailing, and Rachel Fisher. Good luck to the 2018-2019 ASLO
Board and thank you to the 2017-2018 ASLO Board for all they have done!




The ASLS program hosted their first
ever Leadership Retreat. The Peer
Mentors, ASLO Board, PAH Executive |
Staff, and Lab Workers joined together
to develop their skills and prepare for
the next school year. We are proud to
have these talented individuals 3
represent the ASL Studies Program

for the 2018-2019 school year.

Check our our soual media links or
our website for more information



https://www.facebook.com/aslswku
https://www.instagram.com/asls_wku/
https://twitter.com/ASLSWKU
https://www.youtube.com/ASLOWKU
https://www.wku.edu/asls/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/aslowku/photos/?ref=page_internal

